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Change to Lease Continuance Preliminary Notice Schedule 
 

Date Module/Application/Functionality Notes 

May 25, 2017 Petroleum Tenure Initial Release 

 
The Ministry of the Economy (ECON) is discontinuing the generation of preliminary lease 
continuance reports in IRIS for the months of April through September. The decision was made 
to address industry concerns that providing these reports during the 90-day extension period 
led to confusion and frustration for lessees and designated representatives. 
 
ECON will resume its earlier practice of generating Notice of Lease Continuance Level Reports 
for the months of October through March. These reports will be available in IRIS. 
 

Questions? 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact Petroleum Tenure Services by email at 
petlands@gov.sk.ca or by phone at 1-844-787-8695. 
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